
2nd Vice Child Welfare - December Bulletin 

  

WOW, you ladies are really doing some awesome things for Child Welfare. 

I received 15 reports with corrections for only 4 auxiliaries.. 

I received mid-year reports from the following auxiliaries: 

23,52,57,79,93,114,115,121,122,126,910,1957,1988, 2273 and 4064. 

Some of the reports had nothing to report at this time so I’m looking for those to have some great 

things to report on their final report. 

Please remember to carry your totals for midyear to top line on final with (balance forwarded 

from midyear.) 

Speaking of reports, please remember to put your auxiliary number and always carry the total at 

bottom of Page one to the top line of page 2 (Balance forward from page one). 

Ladies also remember everything you do at Christmas for children can be reported on your final 

report. 

Happy Holidays to ALL. 

Bonnie Rojeski 

 


